

Exchange January 2017

Chair's Blog

Happy New Year! {continued}

President's Blog

We have finally entered 2017 {continued}

News from the Board of Directors

At their October 2016 meeting, AUPHA's Board of Directors, in an effort to continue to enhance transparency, {continued}

AUPHA Meeting News

AUPHA's 2017 Leaders Conference, scheduled to be held in Chicago on March 28th, {continued}

Registration for the 2017 Annual Meeting will be opening shortly {continued}

Network News

AUPHA is pleased to welcome $\underline{\text{William Machin}}$, known as "Will", as our new Community Manager $\{\underline{\text{continued}}\}$

Call for Nominations

AUPHA is now accepting nominations for the Filerman Prize for Educational Leadership, the William B. Graham Prize for Health Services Research, and for the John D. Thompson Prize for Young Investigators {continued}

Welcome New Members

AUPHA is pleased to welcome the following new members {continued}

Program News

- <u>University of Alabama at Birmingham</u>
- <u>University of Memphis</u>
- <u>Virginia Commonwealth University</u>
- University of South Florida
- Saint Louis University







- Central Michigan University
- George Washington University

Member Showcase to premier in February {continued}

Other News

Winter 2017 Health Policy & Management Newsletter

Health Administration Press Editor Search {continued}

Association of University Programs in Health Administration

1730 M Street NW • Washington, DC 20036 202-763-7283 • aupha@aupha.org

Connect with AUPHA











This email was sent to INSERT_EMAIL by AUPHAexchange. If you no longer wish to receive future messages, please click here.